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 POST COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

I want to thank everyone who attended Portsmouth's 400th anniversary legion baseball games held at 
Leary field against the Dover American Legion. Our Junior and Senior teams won their games, 
unfortunately the prep team lost theirs. 2 out of 3 isn’t bad! 

 
I've arranged to have a new door reader (fob) program installed. The timeline for completion is 
approximately 4 to 8 weeks. After it's installed, that means I will have to issue new entry key fobs to all 
of our current members? Unless the contractor can find a reader program that'll recognize the current 
fobs we already issued? More to follow... 

 
At our last meeting a motion was made to stop hiring bands until September. However, a second motion 
was made to have Darlene provide 2 more dates with karaoke. Those dates will be posted on the 
calendar in the back of this and next month’s newsletter. 

 
August 26, 2023 is the date for our post adult outing and super surf & turf game. The cookout menu will 
be different due to previous year’s attendance... This year the meal is free! We're offering hamburgers, 
cheese burgers, hot dogs with various salads and baked beans. If anyone would like to donate a dish or 
meat to make the event better, please do. 

 
We're also having the 2 coolers (1 large & 1 small) of meat raffle. The tickets for the small cooler are 
$1.00ea or $5.00 for 6 tickets or $10.00 for 15 tickets. The large cooler tickets are $5.00ea or $20.00 for 
5 tickets. 

 
The prizes for the games are still being decided. For those of you who attended past games know they'll 
be fun and the prizes will be nice! 

 
The attendance is growing at our monthly meetings. I hope to see it continue? 

 

Frank Desper, Post Commander 
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Greetings fellow veterans! 

 POST ADJUTANT’S MESSAGE 

 

Summer is officially here and in full swing. Come on over to Post 6 and enjoy a refreshing drink, some 
music or our charitable gaming choices. 

 
Membership billing for 2024 begins in July. Send in your dues for 2024 prior to the October billing to 
receive a red, early bird, American Eagle stamp on your membership card. 

 
Post 6 has a new service officer. Bev Stone is available to help if she can. You may leave a message 
for Bev at 603-436-7575 or through the adjutant. Frank Capalare will assist Bev as Assistant Service 
Officer in addition to his position as adjutant. George McCall will switch hats this year to fill the role of 
Judge Advocate. All of the other sitting officers will retain their positions from last year. 

 
Frank Capalare, Post 6 Adjutant 

 

 SERVICE OFFICER’S MESSAGE 
 

"HI. My name is Beverly Stone and I'm the newly elected Service officer.  If you need any information or 
help regarding veteran services, please feel free to contact me at (603) 479-3358 or email 
bevgep@yahoo.com. 

Bev Stone, Post 6 Service Officer 
 

 SQUADRON COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

There are no S.A.L. meetings scheduled for the months of July and August. The next S.A.L. 
sponsored Surf & Turf will be held on Saturday, July 8, 2023, from 3:00 till 5:00 pm. Come on out 
and have some fun, hopefully go home with some nice prizes. 

 
Michael Hunt, S.A.L. Commander 
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SURF & TURF SCHEDULE 

 
JULY 1st- Post 

JULY 8th – S.A.L. 
JULY 15th – Unit 
JULY 22th – Post 
JULY 29th – Post 

 
ENTERTAINMENT SCHEDULE 

 
JULY 7th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 
JULY 8th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 
JULY 21st – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 
JULY 28th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 

 

GRILLE MESSAGE 
 

Upcoming entertainment schedule, 

For everyone's singing and listening enjoyment, karaoke will be hosted on; 

Friday July 7, Saturday July 8 

Friday July 21 

Friday July 28 

 

Fri August 4, 

Fri August 18, Saturday August 19 

Friday August 24 

 

You don't have to be a member to enjoy letting your voice be heard! We also offer a free pool table. 
Reasonably priced soft drinks and cocktail's. And while you're visiting the post you can play pull tab 
tickets or play our electronic machines that could pay you $499.00!!! Just think??? And no taxes are 
reported or taken out, you get to keep all of your winnings!!! 

 

Mark August 26, 2023 on your calendar for this year's super surf & turf game. There are 2 coolers of 
meat being raffled off. You don't have to be present to win. Just put your name and contact number on 
the ticket so someone can call when you win. See the bartender for your tickets. If you would like to 
donate a dish to the event, there will be a signup sheet for your donation posted in the grille. Please 
consider getting involved with this fundraiser. 

 

 UNIT PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Hello Ladies. Hope you are enjoying the start of Summer, if you like all this rain. I don’t!! Continue to 
support the Surf and Turf games every Saturday 3-5. I’m asking again for volunteers but it doesn’t look 
promising. Ask family, friends, co-workers if they are eligible to join the Auxiliary. Remember men are 
also welcomed to join. Stay safe and dry this Summer. 

 

Judi Fountas, Unit President 603-964-7007 
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LOCAL SPONSORS 
 

 

McKinnon’s Island Seafood 
2454 Lafayette Rd 21 Badgers Island Rd 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 West Kittery, ME 03904 


